From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, February 18, 2021 3:48:20 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 17,2021 3:19 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Shawn McLeod

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To whom it may concern,

We have been with Hydro One since we built our cottage in LOW Ontario, plus

10 years now. We are recognized as seasonal, on leased reserve land. This change could potentially double our rates
I'm told after speaking with Hydro One customer service. Can you please explain to me how any utility service can

increase their rates two fold ? I was advised that based on my current history of usage my delivery charge would go

from $47.00 approximately to over $100.00 monthly.

This is unreasonable and unrealistic. Can you please confirm if this is the case based on your decision to eliminate

the seasonal rates.
Kind regards,
Shawn McLeod

-- Attachment --





